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Volunteer Information
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Important Dates
(subject to change - see

online calendar)

12/18  School Board
Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

12/18-12/20  Middle
School Eagle Bluff Trip  

12/20  Kindergarten
Penguin Party,  

1:30 p.m. 

12/21-1/2 
No School - Winter

Break

1/8 
Curriculum/Technology
Committee Meeting, 3:30

p.m. 

1/8  School
Development Committee

Meeting, 5:30 p.m.

1/10  Policy Committee
Meeting,  3:30 p.m.

1/15 & 1/16  No School

Greetings!
To the left, you will find helpful links to important pages on our
website (School Links).
 

NEED TO KNOW.....
 

Session 2 Extracurricular
Registration Closes Friday 12/15

Session 2 will run January 8 - February 16, from 3:15
p.m- 4:15 p.m.  The deadline for registration is
December 15, at midnight.  Please remember that you
need to pick your child up from the classroom when
class is done at 4:15 p.m.

Our numbers are currently quite low so we may need to
cancel some classes if we don't get enough interested
students registered. 

Click here  to register for classes.  If you are registering
for a class with an outside vendor, remember to register
through their website.
 

2018-19 Enrollment is Now Open
(Mrs. Hartfield) 

All new students who are interested and not currently
enrolled at DaVinci Academy, including siblings, must
complete an application. Applications are due
b y January 31, 2018, to be included in the enrollment
lottery for the 2018-19 school year.

Click here to apply for the 18-19 school year. Please
contact Mrs. Hartfield with enrollment questions.  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9Ylgg0bmo7S2SqgIckqtjO-s02io8K0WzIdBnzmVEzLtm8PzPtOjzYT63zF8Eaw3U09P5gqqFd-G99a74nc_CUxdnSPpIn97lrKSRbWNi0Xa93iolb1KSNs19yXTJkB2lFxDY9kIRlbZAv4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlguKttsa85btr7ehyI6MN8NHUDfvpYfBpVxL_vorEcWawHteuRmHLgAR72e4gVHR6EYL6-pMOdje-QpSGc2KR6G0VHvGQ7LNYwwErIyWH165pKI03Jj74w01is48G44n3RQ8-pxTbPHm83cCIKIu286k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgnwojdAcRe1Y-b9CTVaQuP64yo0KUpDZiBHIbO97oX3_yFkE-WI-ZMdG9-Ek-489pHKbUeTlAWBYKydR5VmzZGYrMS9Fm8H_1Y9KcUHV_HjfAXD_qiZ5zTLq4k4qQKCUWfF4m63xu3vdp9MRGEmIN-lc_uVNRE8u-UvmpUArCyvNCSYFAyHcTWM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgrjsgKPB9TQTjAjUOul_zNg-LadfKSAg0oeRFvyFA9NVkznp-jzfMEaIpRIn1AWaojGJXqTW9B5ftrqmqUXA-Y6PDjFzhbfutCwAp8E7LXYIr0fk9fr-B9DGY7pwZ8cFV0xKT4Xr_iZMFy0oqomWl88=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgpvhoDhXJpRlXq2J1HUigYmoZvxhzbanpjQLT--Z9PfyiZEvRXaLppAYnq_LYy97lJWszFIXxdc49n-zrD2ZxStrMKECtQ5hNBB88v_ob80P4BGJp9WtZvSN0385rnvXaRNGxw1Y7CfUgU2ZEIUotrhx-VcycTHVi4gZ55upCtm90-VXioZaKcw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgrjsgKPB9TQTu68wYALh4_N_TdyW-axKF6nOEav1mrgfIltUpSgo512hR7L72DlkR2A0V-ZFSDvJ0kiHaeeud0SrXWYdPFa7PFV6M079LmrwX-HgRSlovSP72TyHEbPS1lxdMTrWKATyVmum05SyTVC2jKFBFo0KLQ8Eq7atcqLR-Mbtu_Sb0Wc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgnXNscTCJVdnPvTqEZlrxpFGpcymFPdsQT5fIH1MQ-s9o_FGRY-eaxdpa9kQLiYxA9T1Kb33ODkGNCjzIsTIXGRGdxxAl4DLRbRUQXTxpWQjmv2OqZ0gcwCUUQ5DHjeWgycK3nOG6uYNpukO5eq2uTl94UwOk40Mu5eWH65VRAxO8RbD728KChOKiIZ9IOkRehjyMc9aMslrhhg58xEwnW0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgrjsgKPB9TQTjAjUOul_zNg-LadfKSAg0oeRFvyFA9NVkznp-jzfMEaIpRIn1AWaojGJXqTW9B5ftrqmqUXA-Y6PDjFzhbfutCwAp8E7LXYIr0fk9fr-B9DGY7pwZ8cFV0xKT4Xr_iZMFy0oqomWl88=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlghTu9J0BnJmJixlkSunoF1Q6Q2J8u8D3m79QxuiL6dFytMPY8XeJNkN0nlyrSXUq0mYW_skMOn-UcTILVFWxnXNkvRasYan7f_svARCzjIrsR5vL3HQOzAvj8KrxCWXSvm5FbWX9vEva8TsMHtdg-LVy9rjQ-7vDbtZ_jI0D2oDc&c=&ch=
mailto:nhartfield@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlggskqqBXRwdCvwoTgIkcNuksnRfDnONJMFXrlESOR0ujuqKXkgHkt57QatUNM0xF_cPKqn4TeMr1nLlpb1pjk3kEoHtXrOKtHgXV2sYxKB6nIL9Yr42XqObrDnl_GR8lveWLJMfI0xErRp0gTsCz_Mg8DpTh8FxyGoPbsaUaCbA5BmQdnx68HXU=&c=&ch=


1/22  Finance Committee
Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

1/29  Board Meeting,
6:00 p.m.

 

Food Service
Program

Current Lunch prices -
including milk

Hot, Alt. or Emergency
Lunch:  

Full Pay = $3.50; 
Free/Reduced =
$0.00

Vegetarian Lunch: 

Full-pay = $4.50; 
Reduced-price =
$0.40; 
Free = $0.00

A La Carte Items -charged
to ALL students: 

Milk-only = $0.50; 
Emergency meals
= $3.50
Extra Entree
(Grade 6-8 only) =
$1.50

Current Breakfast Price:

Full-pay = $1.75
Kindergarten =
$0.00
Reduced-price =
$0.00
Free = $0.00

Go here to apply for free
or reduced-price meals or
to find out more about the
food service program.

Lost and Found

Don't go into break
without your winter
gear!  Please check
the lost and found
by December 21.

 
On December 22nd

all items will be
donated to the
National Honor

Society at Andover
High School.  They
are collecting gently

used items for
children in need in
Anoka Hennepin

schools.
 

Winter Gear Donations
(Mrs.

Fischer)

No child or

family should

have to face

winter, much

less a Minnesota winter, without proper supplies.

The Andover High School National Honor Society is

collecting hats, mittens, coats, snowpants and boots for

its first ever Winter Gear Drive. Please consider donating

new or gently used winter gear this holiday season.

Snowpants and boots are especially needed.

Donations will support Evergreen Park Elementary in the
Anoka-Hennepin School District and Community
Emergency Aid Providers in Blaine.

Please bring in donations to DaVinci Academy now
through December 22nd. Every item helps! A collection

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlgnwojdAcRe1Y-b9CTVaQuP64yo0KUpDZiBHIbO97oX3_yFkE-WI-ZMdG9-Ek-489pHKbUeTlAWBYKydR5VmzZGYrMS9Fm8H_1Y9KcUHV_HjfAXD_qiZ5zTLq4k4qQKCUWfF4m63xu3vdp9MRGEmIN-lc_uVNRE8u-UvmpUArCyvNCSYFAyHcTWM=&c=&ch=
mailto:hfischer@davincicharterschool.org


box will be located in the Performing Arts Center lobby by
the front door.

Thank you for your help making this drive successful!

Sincerely,
Jack Fischer (NHS Vice-President)
 

Upcoming Annual Holiday Party
for Our Teachers & Staff   
(Ms. Higgins)

This year the event will be catered
right here in our beautiful new
building! The PTO will contribute
funds toward the event and would be
honored if you would help too!

Please consider sponsoring a teacher for the event. A
donation of $20 pays for one teacher or staff member to
attend the party. Cash and checks (made out to DaVinci
PTO) may be sent to the school office with your student
in an envelope marked "Sponsor a Teacher"
through December 15th.

 

Lunch Account Balances
(Mrs. Anderson)

Parents can always view their child's lunch balance
at SchoolPaymentPortal.com.  To keep the balance
positive, one can pay by credit card on the website or
bring cash or check to the school office.  Please take the
time to review your child's account. 

If you have any questions, contact Cassandra Anderson,
Food Service Lead.
 

DaVinci Academy of Arts and Science / 532 Bunker Lake Blvd NE / Ham Lake, MN 55304 / 
763-754-6577

mailto:chiggins@davincicharterschool.org
mailto:canderson1@davincicharterschool.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCDcXbIp3SMo7wqrkZ0ZC_mYnhqiWTZoJX1r--z1rCFhfuezB9YlghmGzJz99W6h16TywaVxhPl8K6LzHnWS6U6VkMNaaC5fL3o3lEm-MPO9RZWpG1_2_sTSV0V0dKCSN-QaO2eklKIoOASYsTUZfw9tusDWecTomyResbuyunyZ1rC5amHx-gZWHzbFNOSFy0FJTO88kB0=&c=&ch=
mailto:canderson1@davincicharterschool.org

